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March 22, 2020 

 

 

Good Afternoon, 

The Stay Safe Stay Home announcement from Governor Lamont on Friday does not stop our 

distance learning plan or the functions of our emergency food service and meal programs.   

Just a reminder we will begin the BPS Distance Learning Plan tomorrow, Monday, March 23, 

2020 at 9:00 AM.   

Also, please be advised that we will continue to offer Grab n' Go ("To Go") meals to all families 

with children up to age 18 in Bolton and this now includes all days of the week.  Beginning this 

week we will be offering 2 breakfasts and 2 lunches on Mondays and Wednesdays and 3 

breakfasts and 3 lunches on Fridays for pick-up between 8:00 - 9:00 AM at BHS.  Please see the 

attached informational flyer.  Bolton Public Schools - Grab n' Go Meals.pdf   

We request that you please be sure to use social distancing when picking up the meals.   

Thank you, 

Kristin B. Heckt 

Superintendent of Schools 
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